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October 6, 2011
The Honorable Mike McIntyre

U.S. House of Representatives

2133 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515
Fax: 202-225-5773

Dear Representative McIntyre:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your, soon to be introduced legislation to establish a Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Medal for Distinguished Public Service to honor veterans who make remarkable and distinguished contributions to their community.  


The Association appreciates your leadership on this important issue and stands ready to help ensure passage of this legislative proposal. FRA’s point of contact is John R. Davis, Director of legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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